
 

 

 

For Immediate Release 

Spring Clean-Up Deadline 

 March 1, 2024 

Dayton Memorial Park Cemetery and Mausoleum staff will begin spring grounds clean up on 

March 1, 2024.  All items that families wish to preserve must be removed from the ground 

before this date.  Any item remaining after this date will be disposed of, (excluding those 

monuments with special designation).   In addition to items on the ground all unsightly, faded 

or damaged floral arrangements will be removed. 

 

For more information contact: 

 Dayton Memorial Park at 937.890.1831 or info@daytonmemorialpark.com 

 

Our mission:  

"To provide a beautiful, respectful and permanent resting place for the deceased and for their 

families and friends to visit and pay their respects in a park-like setting." 
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